
 
New Calming Toys Bring Joy to Our School Library!  

We are excited to share that our school library has recently added new 
calming toys to our collection! These cozy toys not only provide comfort 
to our children by holding them, but they also love being read to, 
making storytime even more special! 

At Tawhai School, we’re always looking for new books to add to our 
collection. If you remember a book that made a difference in your 
childhood, or if you have a special story from your culture that you 

enjoy, we'd love to hear from you. Please email the book title and author to 
deborah@tawhai.school.nz and we will look to include it in our library. 

And of course, everyone is welcome to visit and enjoy our Library whenever you’re at 
school. We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Kind regards 

The Library Team. 
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